
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in managing 
their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the level of being an 
underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement. 
 

 

 
 
To:  All Florida Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:  WFG Underwriting Department   
Date:  April 5, 2017 
Bulletin No: FL2017-08 
Subject:  FL Underwriting - Change in Direct Numbers  

Please be advised that the Florida Underwriting Department has had a change in their direct 
telephone numbers.  
 
Their contact information is:  
 
  

Joseph J. Tschida  
New Direct line: 407-708-0408 
Cell: 407-399-7553 
Email: jtschida@wfgnationaltitle.com 
  
Debra L. Davids 
New Direct line: 407-708-0407 
Cell: 407-335-3692 
Email: ddavids@wfgnationaltitle.com 
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